
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

Issue No.25 

 20th March 2024 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Friday 22nd March  
Non – Uniform 
Half Day  
Pick up between 11:30 – 12pm 
School Bus @12pm 
Monday 8th April –  
Summer Term Begins 
Cricket Club P6-7  
Kids Club 
Tuesday 19th April –  
Swimming P5/7 
Piano 
Football Club 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 20th March –  
Festival Practice P3-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 21st March–  
Good News Club 2-3 & 3-4pm 
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 

Girls Football 
Our Girls competed in the first ever Small Schools 
Girls’ Cup. The young Gorran team were amazing, 

playing 6 games back-to-back in the sunshine. During 
the groups, they had 2 wins and 3 defeats, making it 
through to the semi-finals. They lost 1-0 to Garryduff 

but were delighted with their performance.   
All these girls will all be back again next year to see if 

they can make it one step further.  

Dinner –  
Week 4 

 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Anna for super work on number bonds. Toby for fantastic 

progress in reading. 

P3/4- Sammy-Jo for being kind to others. Arthur, Grace & 

Poppy for super team work to create a brilliant PowerPoint. 

P5/6- Lana, Noah & James S for super bowling skills. Emily for 

being so kind and thoughtful to everyone.  

P7- Thomas for working hard on his numeracy. Isaiah for a 

wonderful clay masterpiece. 

 

Milk and Break – Term 3  
Term 3 Milk and Break payments are live 

on the school app.  
Milk -£13.00 

Break - £18.00 
Please order before Tuesday 7th April. 

 
Remember that some have already paid 

for the full year.  

Recognition Corner 
This week it is our wonderful bus driver Gary.  

We are very fortunate to have such a dedicated 
and caring bus driver who knows all our pupils so 

well.  
He is always willing to ‘squeeze’ in a run to sports, 

the forest or school trips, saving the school a 
significant amount of money on buses. 

Thanks Gary! 
 

PTA  
Thank you to everyone who came along to our PTA 

AGM, with a special thank you to all our new 
members. The PTA have done amazing work this 
year raising much needed funds to purchase new 
reading books for school and extend our practical 

maths resources.  
The PTA Tractor Run in February raised an amazing 

£3,181.  
 

Clubs – April/May 
Cricket P6 and 7 (3:15-4pm) – Monday  
Football P4 and 5 (3:15-4pm) - Tuesday 
Festival P3-7 Wednesday (Book into Kids 
Club 3:15-4pm) 
Good News Club – Thursday with Linda 
from CEF  
– P1-2 2-3pm 
– P3-7 3:15-4pm 

 

Swimming – Term 3 
Primary 6 will take a break from 

swimming and P5 and 7 will 
complete the summer term.  
Swimming will continue on 

Tuesday morning. The cost is 
£22 for the term and payment 

can be made via the school app.  
 
  

 
 


